
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 20th January 2023 

Attendance Award for KS2 
We would like to share with you this week the  
GREAT news that we have received a National  
Attendance Award from FFT. 
FFT collects data from over 10,500 schools and the  
awards are based on attendance compared with 
other schools in similar circumstances.   
The certificate was awarded based on our Key  
Stage 2 attendance figures, so now we’d like to  
challenge our Key Stage 1 children to raise their  
attendance levels too! 
Let’s see if next time we can be in the Top 10%! 
 
Google Classroom 
At the start of next week, we will be sending out your child’s new Google Classroom logins.  
These will be sent via email so please keep an eye out for them. 
 
Please check your child can access their new class page on Google Classroom by 
Wednesday. If you have not received your child’s login or are having difficulties, please email 
ghpsgoogleclassroom@maidenerleghtrust.org  
 
 
  Pride of Bracknell Awards School’s Competition 
  We are really looking forward to seeing some fantastic entries for the ‘Show me  
  the money! What should the new bank notes look like?’ drawing competition,  
  asking children to draw a picture of how they think our new bank notes should  
  look with His Majesty King Charles III on them.  If you need a template for the 
competition, these can be collected from the school office. 
The closing date for entries to be in school is Thursday 9th February. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Hedgehogs (99.3%) 

2nd Place – Lions (98.1%) 
3rd Place – Panthers (98.0%)  
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House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

SAPPHIRE 
with 178 house points.   

Well done to all in Sapphire House – GREAT work! 

Little Musketeers Fencing Experience Sessions for KS2 

The children in Key Stage 2 enjoyed a free fencing taster session today.  The session was led by 
Little Musketeers, who came along with their  fencing equipment for the children to have a go 
at fencing for themselves.  Each class had a half an hour session and everyone found it really 
good fun doing the activity, which they had not experienced before. 

 

 

Bikes and Scooters 
Please can we ask you to be vigilant with your child if they bring a bike or scooter to school and 
into our bike sheds.  Unless children are old enough to walk themselves to school, they should be 
supervised by an adult while securing their bike or scooter. 
There are a number of vehicles making their way onto and out of our school site at the 
beginning and end of the school day, so please support us in making sure everyone is kept 
safe. 

 



 

http://www.play-sport.co.uk/book-online


 


